
Coronavirus: Visitor regulations at Brose
(17. března 2020)  Stricter measures are being taken around the world to combat the rapid
spread of coronavirus. Brose must also make decisions on an ongoing basis each day and
are intensifying our precautionary measures as a result. The company has therefore decided
to suspend visits by external persons to its locations worldwide until further notice. This
regulation also applies to the use of services by former or retired employees. Exceptions
for visits that cannot be postponed like maintenance work require the permission of the
responsible location manager.


